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8 September 2020 
 
Gap Analysis Request with Respect to Community Oversight of PTI Services  
 
 
To:  Göran Marby, CEO & President, ICANN 
CC:  Keith Drazek, Chair, GNSO 
 David Conrad, CTO, ICANN 
 
 
Dear Göran 
 
I am writing to follow up on our earlier correspondence regarding the Gap Analysis Request 
with respect to Community Oversight of PTI Services (September 2018). The ccNSO Council 
would like to withdraw that request and proposes neither ICANN Org, nor the ccNSO takes any 
further action with respect to this request.   
 
As you may recall, in September 2018, I wrote to you to follow-up on a specific 
recommendation to the ccNSO as included in the Final Report of the Customer Standing 
Committee Charter Review Team (June 2018). The Review Team recommended that the ccNSO 
Council should request a gap analysis to understand whether there are any strictly operational 
topics and issues which are dealt with by PTI whilst performing the IANA Naming Functions, 
that not clearly under the remit of the CSC or other SO, AC or a group such as RZERC.   
 
During our conversation in Barcelona you asked for further clarification.  
 
As a follow-up, the ccNSO Council has asked the person who originally suggested the gap 
analysis to provide the requested clarification but, despite several reminders, the clarification 
was not provided.  
 
At its May 2020 meeting, the ccNSO Council decided not to take any further steps and 
withdraw the original request and asked me to inform you accordingly. 
 
 
 
On behalf of the ccNSO Council, 
 
 

 
Katrina Sataki, Chair 
 
  
   


